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Response to Questions 

1. Q: Are all new specified light fixtures and new lighting controls to be provided by EC or 
SRU? 
R: All new light fixtures and controls are to be provided by the Electrical Contractor. 
 

2. Q: Are the existing light fixtures to remain or to be removed? 
R: Existing light fixtures are to remain. 

 
3. Q: If the existing light fixtures are to remain, are they required to be connected to the new 

lighting control system? 
R: Existing light fixtures are to remain on existing controls – not tied into new control 
system. 
 

4. Q: Where is electrical feed for new ceiling fixtures expected to come from? 
R: Feed for new ballroom ceiling fixtures is expected to drop down from the second floor 
corridor above the ballroom from the panel located in the adjacent second floor stairwell. 
 

5. Q: Is the EC responsible for painting, patching, and possible carpentry work costs 
associated with concealing the new lighting cables within the existing ceilings and walls? 
R: EC is not responsible for patching, painting and carpentry associated with concealing 
new lighting cables, however close coordination with SRU is expected in order to 
preserve and minimize disruption to existing conditions. 

 

 


